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Auburn Police have arrested two subjects responsible for the recent burglaries occurring in 

the South Auburn area. 

Auburn Police, the Androscoggin County Sheriff’s Department and Maine State Police have 

been jointly investigating a string of day time residential burglaries since they started nearly 

three weeks ago. 

The first arrest was made this past Sunday afternoon when an Auburn Patrol Officer 

observed a vehicle matching the description of a vehicle seen at one of the burglaries. 

Officers stopped the vehicle and found the operator, Todd Hood D.O.B.11/18/86, matched 

the physical description of a burglar that was provided by a victim. Todd Hood was arrested 

and charged with burglary.  

A second suspect, Victor Mitchell D.O.B. 8/24/75, was arrested late Thursday afternoon and 

also charged with burglary. Several stolen items have already been recovered; however, 

more items remain unaccounted for.    

This investigation is ongoing and police expect to file additional charges against both 

suspects. 
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